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Risk Assessment Policy 
 

 
 

The Early Years Foundation Stage requires childcare providers to conduct 
risk assessments and review them regularly. 
 
As the church premises are used for other purposes during the week, we 

check the area before the start of each session to ensure that at all times it 

is a safe environment for your child to play in. 

Any action taken will be recorded. 

  


